
How can guests play Pickleball here at the Villages?  

This is a question we hear a lot. We love guests, which are defined as 

anyone who does not reside at the Villages. But they need to be 

registered with the Club, and following San Jose use permit rules may 

only use approved paddles and yellow Onix 2 Pure balls.  

All residents are welcome to use the courts, but must first register with 

the Club – membership is not required. Once you register, your guests 

are easily registered by visiting our website – 

https://villagespickleball.vgcc.club/guest/. In most cases, their accounts 

will be created within 72 hours. You will receive an email with all the 

information needed to sign them up and play! We even have approved 

paddles they may use here at the Villages (please make sure to return 

them after your game completes).  

A few things to note, the host resident must be present with their 

guests at all times, they must wear court shoes, and they may not 

participate in demonstrations, group play, or events.  

Complete information is on our website, and in the Communications > 

Documents section of YourCourts. Play on! 

https://villagespickleball.vgcc.club/guest/

